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Message

2024 marks the 50th anniversary of the establishment of our friendship and diplomatic relations with the
Kingdom of Bahrain, and on this momentous occasion, I would like to offer my heartfelt congratulations
to our friends in Bahrain and to our Bangladeshi expatriates residing in the Kingdom.

Over the past five decades, our nations have fostered a strong bond of friendship and cooperation. We are
proud of the progress we have made together in various fields, particularly in terms of trade, manpower,
education, and cultural exchange for the prosperity of our respective nations.

The accomplishment of our 50 years of friendship presents a great opportunity to jointly celebrate our
achievements and chart a course for an even more prosperous future of both our nations. Bangladesh is
committed to enhance our existing ties as well as exploring new avenues for collaboration in fields like
ICT, healthcare, pharmaceuticals, and investment. We are also open to foster deeper bilateral
engagements and cultural understanding through exchange programs and joint ventures.

The potential for collaboration between Bangladesh and Bahrain can prove to be very lucrative for both
nations. With shared values, complementary strengths, and a common desire for progress, we stand on
the cusp of a remarkable era. 1 am confident that in the years to come, our bilateral relations will flourish
and bring immense benefits to our nations.

I take this opportunity to express my sincere gratitude to the Bahraini leadership for their unwavering
support to Bangladesh over the years. Let us celebrate the past, embrace the present, and work together
to build a prosperous future for our people.

May the friendly ties between Bangladesh and Bahrain continue to grow stronger with time!

(Masud Bin Momen)
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